Congratulations!

Dr. Margeaux Reizian
married Neal Naughton on
October 18th at
St. John Armenian
Church. Margeaux
is the daughter of
Ms. Laurie Reizian and Mr. John
(Kim) Reizian, and the
granddaughter of Mrs. Mary
Keoleian. The couple will reside
in Ann Arbor, MI

We wish to thank

Sue Vian for organizing the gift bag collection and assembly for the Alternatives for Girls Detroit shelter.

Knitting

Join us in the St. John nursery, 10-noon, Thurs, Nov 20 & Dec 18



Prayers & Sympathy



Our sympathies to Roxanne Keurajian on the loss of her dear husband

George Keurajian
We also wish to express
our sympathies to Kora
Jamian on the loss of her
dear brother-in-law.

DUES



Please mail your 2015 dues of \$25, and if necessary, your 2014 dues of \$20 to the Assistant Treasurer,

JUDY PARKS 436 Linden Rd., Birmingham, MI 48009

Congratulations!

Jordan Keoleian married
Colleen Roche on September
20th at Shrine of
St. Elizabeth Church
of Our Lady of the
Rosary in New York City.

Jordan is the son of Adrian & Ronald Keoleian. The couple will reside in Somerset, NJ.

Congratulations!

Jessica Stamboulian married Jeffrey Aris on November 1st 2014 at St. John Armenian Church. Jessica is the daughter of Jim & Patricia Stamboulian. The couple will reside in Hoboken, NJ.

<u>Dec 3rd Christmas Dinner</u> <u>collection of stuffed animals</u>

Please bring a new (must have tags on) stuffed animal in a gallon size ziploc bag to the Christmas Dinner on December 3rd. The animal must be able to fit in a shoebox (don't bring the shoebox please!).

Judy Parks, Assistant Treasurer, collects dues at the November General Body Meeting

We wish to thank

Diane Khachaturian for proofreading Women's Guild correspondence.



Sending get well wishes to

Charlene Apigian &



Barbara Haroutunian

We wish them a speedy recovery!